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Jerry Cox (Margaret’s husband) has offered to serve as interim treasurer until 
elections in November, he has experience in keeping books for three other 
non-profit organizations (2 Boy Scout related and Senior resources). A vote 
was taken and he was accepted as interim treasurer, 

Thanks to Leon and his volunteers for their work on Expo. The afghan and 
quilt raffles netted $188 and the pincushions $95 in donations (total $283), 
The woman who won the afghan has donated it back to Tiny Stitches and we 
will use it again next year. 

We will not be at the Fall Quilting Expo. 

Through March we have given out 142 layettes and 40 burials. 

Gwinnett Medical has asked for pastel fetal demise dresses. There is a 
question as to whether they are using them in the neonatal ICU so Georgia 
will check with them about that and why they did not want any layettes. The 
dresses they had were not considered appropriate and we will not be giving 
them envelopes, 

There will be a meeting for Workshop coordinators and the Board in May to 
discuss any ideas and to consider starting a new newsletter to communicate 
items of interest from the workshops. 

Louise Coggins had a new contact who will be crocheting for us. She asked 
about hats with ribbons on them. Our policy is to discourage and ribbons on 
hats or sweaters. The hats should be the ski cap style. 

Thanks to all who sewed large tote bags this month, We had plenty and a few 
left over. 

This was our last month for fleece sleepsacks until september. We will be 
adding diaper shirts and creepers next month. 

For May we need; 

boy sleepers and gowns 

girl sleepers and gowns 

large tote bags 



Thanks for all you routinely amke and send in. Keep it up. 

Meetings for the month of April-May 

Snellville Group-(3 rd Friday) April. 16, 1:00pm to 4:00pm- Eastside Heritage 
Center, 2160 Fountain Drive, Snellville GA. 

Gainesville Workshop- (3 rd Saturday) April 17, 9:30am to 2:00pm- 
Lakewood Baptist Church , 2235 Thompson Bridge Road , Gainesville , GA 

Gwinnett Medical Workshop- (3 rd Saturday) April17, 9:30am to 1:00pm- 
Lawrenceville Presbyterian Church, Lawrenceville , GA. 

Marietta Group-(3 rd Tuesday) April. 20, 6:30pm to9:00pm-Mt. Zion United 
Methodist Church, 1770 Johnson Ferry Road , Marietta GA. 

Bunten Road Workshop- (last Tuesday) April 27, 9:30am to 2:00pm- Bunten 
Park Activities Building , Duluth , GA. 

Prepack Day (Wednesday before Business Meeting)April. 28, 9:30am- My 
Extra Attic- Peachtree Industrial Blvd. 

Business Meeting- (1 st Monday) May 3 10:15am, Atlanta Sewing Center , 
Pleasant Hill Road , Duluth , GA. 

Lilburn Workshop- (1 st Thursday) May 6, 6:00pm to 7:30pm, Calvary Baptist 
Church , 5255 Lawrenceville Hwy. Lilburn , GA 

Alpharetta Workshop-(2 nd Saturday) May 8, 9:30am to 1:00pm-Alpharetta 
First United Methodist Church-69 Main Street , Alpharetta , GA. 


